ARCHDIOCESE OF DETROIT
1234 WASHINGTON BOULEVARD

DETROIT, MICHIGAN 48226

OFFICE OF THE ARCHBISHOP 15 UCTDEJEI’ 2{]12

Ms. Catherine Zardus

The Parable Project

P.0O. Box 902

Dearborn Heights, M1 48127

Dear Ms. Zardus,

| would like to thank you very much for the kind gift of flowers, and for the materials you sent
regarding the Parable Project.

May God bless you and your service of striving to bring people closer to Christ through dramatic
presentations of Our Lord’s parables. Entrusting you to the care of the Blessed Virgin Mary, Mother of

the Church, | remain

Sincerely yours in Christ,

Allen H. Vigneran
Archhbishop of Detroit



